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An overview of the Port Hedland 
Voluntary Buy-Back Scheme



• First online information session: Friday 14 August
• For eligible residential owners. 
• Pre-registration is required.

Overview of the Port Hedland 
Voluntary Buy-Back Scheme (cont’d)



• A long term project with maritime links.

• A flexible design concept may use a kit of parts. 

• Aims to increase visitation and other economic activity, 
benefitting Port Hedland and the State.

Developing a Maritime Precinct



• A Port Hedland Maritime Precinct Master Plan is being 
developed and is proposed to provide for 
– commercial, 
– leisure, 
– tourist, 
– cultural, 
– training, and  
– other uses relevant to the location and its history. 

Developing a Maritime Precinct 
(cont’d)



Questions can be sent to phvbs@pilbaraports.com.au.

Questions?
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